
4.29.2017 

MONARCH/POLLINATOR NEXUS 
RECOGNITION AWARD 

 

The Chesterfield Citizens Committee  
for the Environment  recognizes 

 

 

St. John’s United Church of Christ 
 

 

 
  

Darcy Capstick, Co-Chair  Bob Ernst, Co-Chair 

ISSUED BY  ISSUED BY 



4.29.2017 

MONARCH/POLLINATOR NEXUS 
RECOGNITION AWARD 

 

The Chesterfield Citizens Committee  
for the Environment  recognizes 

 

 

Sophia M. Sachs Butterfly House 
 

 

 
  

Darcy Capstick, Co-Chair  Bob Ernst, Co-Chair 

ISSUED BY  ISSUED BY 



4.29.2017 

MONARCH/POLLINATOR NEXUS 
RECOGNITION AWARD 

 

The Chesterfield Citizens Committee  
for the Environment  recognizes 

 

 

Faust Park-Governors Bates'  
Native Prairie 

 

 
  

Darcy Capstick, Co-Chair  Bob Ernst, Co-Chair 

ISSUED BY  ISSUED BY 



4.29.2017 

MONARCH/POLLINATOR NEXUS 
RECOGNITION AWARD 

 

The Chesterfield Citizens Committee  
for the Environment  recognizes 

 

 

Faust Park-Grow Native! 
Demonstration Garden 

 

 
  

Darcy Capstick, Co-Chair  Bob Ernst, Co-Chair 

ISSUED BY  ISSUED BY 



4.29.2017 

MONARCH/POLLINATOR NEXUS 
RECOGNITION AWARD 

 

The Chesterfield Citizens Committee  
for the Environment  recognizes 

 

 

Chesterfield Village Apartments 
 

 

 
  

Darcy Capstick, Co-Chair  Bob Ernst, Co-Chair 

ISSUED BY  ISSUED BY 



4.29.2017 

MONARCH/POLLINATOR NEXUS 
RECOGNITION AWARD 

 

The Chesterfield Citizens Committee  
for the Environment  recognizes 

 

 

St. Louis County  
Sachs Branch Library 

 

 
  

Darcy Capstick, Co-Chair  Bob Ernst, Co-Chair 

ISSUED BY  ISSUED BY 



4.29.2017 

MONARCH/POLLINATOR NEXUS 
RECOGNITION AWARD 

 

The Chesterfield Citizens Committee  
for the Environment  recognizes 

 

 

West County Family YMCA 
 

 

 
  

Darcy Capstick, Co-Chair  Bob Ernst, Co-Chair 

ISSUED BY  ISSUED BY 



4.29.2017 

MONARCH/POLLINATOR NEXUS 
RECOGNITION AWARD 

 

The Chesterfield Citizens Committee  
for the Environment  recognizes 

 

 

Chesterfield Parks, Recreation & 
Arts Department 

 

 
  

Darcy Capstick, Co-Chair  Bob Ernst, Co-Chair 

ISSUED BY  ISSUED BY 



4.29.2017 

MONARCH/POLLINATOR NEXUS 
RECOGNITION AWARD 

 

The Chesterfield Citizens Committee  
for the Environment  recognizes 

 

 

Chesterfield Professional Office 
Park-2 West Drive 

 

 
  

Darcy Capstick, Co-Chair  Bob Ernst, Co-Chair 

ISSUED BY  ISSUED BY 



4.29.2017 

MONARCH/POLLINATOR NEXUS 
RECOGNITION AWARD 

 

The Chesterfield Citizens Committee  
for the Environment  recognizes 

 

 

Monsanto & Pfizer Campus-
Chesterfield Village 

 

 
  

Darcy Capstick, Co-Chair  Bob Ernst, Co-Chair 

ISSUED BY  ISSUED BY 



4.29.2017 

MONARCH/POLLINATOR NEXUS 
RECOGNITION AWARD 

 

The Chesterfield Citizens Committee  
for the Environment  recognizes 

 

 

Chesterfield Elementary School 
 

 

 
  

Darcy Capstick, Co-Chair  Bob Ernst, Co-Chair 

ISSUED BY  ISSUED BY 



4.29.2017 

MONARCH/POLLINATOR NEXUS 
RECOGNITION AWARD 

 

The Chesterfield Citizens Committee  
for the Environment  recognizes 

 

 

Green Trails Elementary School 
 

 

 
  

Darcy Capstick, Co-Chair  Bob Ernst, Co-Chair 

ISSUED BY  ISSUED BY 



4.29.2017 

MONARCH/POLLINATOR NEXUS 
RECOGNITION AWARD 

 

The Chesterfield Citizens Committee  
for the Environment  recognizes 

 

 

Friendship Village-Chesterfield 
 

 

 
  

Darcy Capstick, Co-Chair  Bob Ernst, Co-Chair 

ISSUED BY  ISSUED BY 


